
Coan Move FAQ

Watch the recording of the meeting here:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16EQ46VMM3HX7GQzKUDYIGi8O0Fh82_RV/view?usp=share_link


Coan Move FAQ
(taken from parent feedback survey)

● Aftercare
○ We will continue to have Global Tech housed in our building

● Playground
○ One is already built on the backside of the building near the gardens

● Tour Coan before the move?
○ Unfortunately, Open House will be the first time available for parents to tour 

the building

● Timeliness of renovations
○ Renovations will be completed in the one year time span

● Schools in the area
○ Toomer will reopen for the 2024-2025 school year
○ Coan will not reopen as a middle school



Transportation

● Bus routes
● Drop off/pick up
● Crossing guards



Next year, Toomer ES will temporarily use the Coan Middle 
School Facility (1550 Hosea Williams Dr NE) while our school 
is undergoing a renovation.

We want you to be Day One Ready, so we are updating 
families and students on our new walk zone while at Coan. 

Our APS Transportation Team has walked the 1-mile zone to 
ensure students can safely walk to school. Check if you are 
in the walk zone here: https://tinyurl.com/ToomerWalkZone

If you have questions or concerns, please use Let’s Talk.

Toomer 

Day One Update


